
(Thu, 17 Sep 2020 at 11:20 AM) To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>, "yeskartak@gmail.com" 
yeskartak@gmail.com> 
 

Hello Tabitha – 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this inquiry, to help expedite the handling of this case, 
we will not contest the allegations and have made the following changes to the 21-day report. 

The purchase of 655 campaign signs consisted of 2 different sizes. To be more transparent, we 
separated the purchase into 2 categories, one for 18” x 24” signs and the other for 8’ x 4’ signs, on 
the amended report. 

The candidate did use 200 wire stakes that were in his possession and for those materials we 
estimated their cost based on prices found online. The stakes were added to the amended report as 
an in-kind contribution on behalf of the candidate. 

The wire stakes purchased and donated were cut in half, which doubled the number of signs they 
could be used on. There are still signs in the campaign’s possession that are not yet staked. 

We appreciate your time on this matter and are happy to answer any more questions you may have. 

  
Best Regards, 

Jason Michaud 
Campaign Treasurer 
 


